
 

February 10, 2025 

Instructors and Schools:  

The Board has revised its list of approved document translation companies. After August 11, 2025, 
documents will no longer be accepted from Aequo. Students using this service are advised to have their 
document translation completed by that date. The Board will not accept documents translated by Aequo 
after August 11, 2025.  

Additionally, the following providers have been approved by the Board to provide document translation 
services as of February 10, 2025:  

Josef Silny & Associates, Inc  

International Education Research Foundation Inc.  

National Association of Credential Evaluation Services - This is an association with multiple accredited 
translation companies for an applicant to choose from.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact BoardInfo@llr.sc.gov or call 803-896-4588.  

Thank you,  
South Carolina Board of Barber Examiners 

https://www.jsilny.org/
https://ierf.org/
https://www.naces.org/members
mailto:BoardInfo@llr.sc.gov

